MEMORANDUM

To:
Matt McIntire, Chairperson

 
Board Members

Matt Turner, Superintendent 

From:
Linda Schild, Director Fiscal Services

Lisa Jackson, Financial Analyst

Date:
September 10, 2020
Re:
Working Budget for 2021 Fiscal Year
Attached is the proposed working budget for the fiscal year 2019-21.  Property tax revenues reflect the rates levied by the board on September 3, 2020.  The board levied the rate of 65.9 which allows for a 4% increase in revenues.  The contingency is approximately at a 4.5% level.  
I recommend that the Board approves the working budget as presented.
